The Intergovernmental Cooperation Authority
for Harrisburg
922 N. 3td Street
Harrisburg, PA 17102

March 24, 2022

Mayor Wanda Williams

City of Harrisburg

Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. City Government Center
10 N. Second Street

Harrisburg, PA 17101

Dear Mayor Williams:

On Wednesday, March 23, 2022, the Board of the Intergovernmental Cooperation Authotity for
Harrisburg received your request that the annual update to the Mayor’s Five-Year Financial Plan,
pursuant to Section 210 of Act 124 of 2018, the Intergovernmental Coopemlz'on Auwuthorities Act for Cities of
the Third Class, be delayed until June 30, 2022. As you know, by previous action of the Boatd, the
annual submission deadline for a revision was moved from being contemporaneous with the
submission of the annual budget to April 30 of each year.

Our response to your request comes in two parts:
1. The Authority approves your request for a one-time extension of the submission deadline
from April 30, 2022 to June 30, 2022; and
2. The Authority endorses the request of the Director of Finance to have Authority Manager
Jeffrey Stonehill collaborate in the development of this year’s submission.

We look forward to our futute cooperation and communication. Please let me know if you have any

questions.

Sincerely,

PR

Audry Carter
Chair

cc.  Authority Members
Neil Grover, City Solicitor



